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Tips for Contacting your Legislators about Allocable Segregated Fees 

Allocable Segregated Fees pay for 27 different areas of campus. All UWSP Allocable Segregated Fees are allocated out through a committee made up of student representatives, called the Segregated University Fee Allocation Committee (SUFAC). This allocation process is conducted in stages over three months or more including three 24 hour budget weekend deliberations. Governor Walker recommended that students should be allowed to “Opt-Out” of paying these fees in his 2017-2019 budget proposal.   

We need you to contact your legislators!
· Personalized statements are well received by legislators from students about why these fees need to remain in place. Some of the best arguments are:
· Recruitment to UWSP
· Retention at UWSP 
· Reason you will stay in Wisconsin post-graduation
· Professional Development
· These and other arguments can be used in a letter to your legislator! Review the list of services, programs, and facilities that allocable segregated fees provide on our campus.
· Your legislators can be found by visiting: http://maps.legis.wisconsin.gov/?sen=8&single=y 
· Type your home address into the search bar on the top right to find your elected officials  
· Letters should be no more than one page in length 
· The last line of your letter should read something like:
· “As a concerned Wisconsin resident, I ask you to work with the members of the Joint Finance Committee to remove the “Opt-Out” recommendation from the final 2017-2019 Wisconsin State Budget.”
· Make three copies of your final letter and sign each one. 
· One should be addressed to your home Representative 
· One should be addressed to your home Senator
· One should be addressed to Representative Katrina Shankland, our Stevens Point Representative and a member of the Joint Finance Committee.
· Bring your letters to the SGA Office (DUC 052). We will have envelopes, stamps, and a list of mailing addresses for your elected officials. 
· You can also bring your letters to the DUC Concourse on Tuesday, April 11th beginning at 8:00 a.m. for assistance!
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